

We welcome each of you to our service today. Guests, please fill out a Connection Card located in your pew to let us know more about you and/or if you have any prayer requests.

LAST COLLECTION WEEK!

Next Sunday ends our 2025 OCC Shoebox Drive. For our final month we are asking for books, flashlights (with batteries), eating utensils, and nail clippers. Please place these in the box outside the church office and remember, items must fit in a shoebox.

CHURCH COUNCIL MEETING

All committees/organizations need to have at least one representative at our next meeting on Sunday, September 7^{th} at 5pm. We will be finalizing the church calendar for the remainder of the year.

WEDNESDAY NIGHT

5:30pm Dinner (chicken nuggets/greens beans/mashed potatoes) 6:30pm Prayer Service /RAs & GAs/Youth Bible Study 7:30pm Choir Practice

MAKE A JOYFUL SOUND!

Now is the perfect time to join the choir as we begin our fall semester, including preparing for Christmas. Join us this Wednesday at 7:30pm in the sanctuary. See Jonathan Gardner for more information.

DEACON OF THE WEEK TRUSTEE OF THE WEEK

Corbitt Hollingsworth @ 337.3721 Rick Smith @ 661.5463

Brent Forsythe, Sr. Pastor Jonathan Gardner, Music Minister 943 Kimberlin Heights Road . Knoxville . TN 37920 www.newhopewell.com 577.6737 Fax 573.5817

Sermonlogs

August 24, 2025

sermon title:		